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MARKET RELEASE 

Argosy confirms all Wellington buildings cleared for re-occupation 
 

Argosy Property Limited is pleased to confirm that all Wellington assets have been 

cleared for re-occupation following Friday’s earthquake. Structural engineers have 
completed inspections of all of Argosy’s Wellington properties, with Argosy staff, 

and no structural concerns have been identified. 

There is some minor mainly cosmetic damage to be addressed and tenancy areas 

are naturally in need of a tidy up and reinstatement, however there is no concern 
over their occupation. 
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Argosy Property Limited 

Argosy Property Limited is one of the largest diversified property funds listed on the New Zealand Stock Exchange. It has a 

$1,084 million portfolio of 65 properties across the retail, commercial and industrial sectors.  Argosy is, and will remain, 

invested in a portfolio that is diversified by primary sector, grade, location and tenant mix. The portfolio is located in the 

primary Auckland and Wellington markets with modest tenant-driven exposure to provincial markets. 


